
Ann Machado 

Dear Mrs. Machado,

Rivers Edge Development. I think it is a mistake to allow a Generator station to abut the 
assoc. land as it will produce unwanted noise and noxious fumes. Let them go elsewhere.

Bill Bartholomew
22 Heritage Court

From: bill bartholomew <bartholomewbill@yahoo.com>
To: "amachado@portlandmaine.gov" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
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